
 
From: Sarah Bruce   
Sent: 20 December 2022 13:31 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: S62A/2022/0014 
  

I am writing to express my objection to the above development. At the moment, my view is of fields 
and once this new estate is built, I will have a view of houses. Saffron Walden does not have the 
infrastructure to support another housing estate. We do not have the schools, doctors and dentists. 
In addition, Thaxted Road is already heavy with traffic following the poppy view estate being built.  

 Sarah Bruce 

 




